From: Arlene Goss

Sent: Monday, 19 December 2016 2:44 p.m.

To: 'Karina'

Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 569248

Dear Karina,

From a quick look the land appears to be road reserve, which is land set aside to allow for the future development of services such as parking areas, footpaths, electricity or pipes. There is currently a sewer pipe running through the middle of the land.

If you want to encroach on this land I suggest you read here:

http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/services/roads-and-footpaths/encroachments And to apply for a licence go here:

http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0004/424597/Licence-to-occupy-road-reserve-FA.pdf

You are welcome to call in to the council office at the civic centre during business hours and ask to speak to the duty planner for more information. This is a free service.

Regards
Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council